
Young Workers Conference 2012 endorses the following recommendations for report to Victorian 

Trades Hall Council: 

1. Implementation of youth specific structures at state and national levels (youth 

committees, networks) both within and across unions, including young officials and 

young delegates.  

2. Review the structure of union dues to develop ‘youth appropriate’ dues/rates, 

progressive staggering of rates, ‘sponsorship’ options.  

3. Cross-union outreach to students at schools/tafes/universities.  

4. Young delegate ‘exchanges’ into other workplaces/industries/actions/unions.   

5. ‘Youth’ pages within written and online union  publications, written by and for young 

members.  

6. Better surveying and analysis of current membership trends. This information should be 

appropriately accessible.  

7. Increased servicing for casuals, reasons for casual membership etc.  

 

Endorsed unanimously. 

 


